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Diagram 1: Final Vote Participation  

 

 

 

 

2. CiVS Independence Declaration 
 

The Australian Manufacturing Workers’ Union Protected Action Ballot (B2025/28) has been 

managed and declared independent of all other parties. 

 

The Australian Manufacturing Workers’ Union Protected Action Ballot (B2025/28) result has 

been audited and the declared result is assured. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mike Michael 
Managing Director 
Democratic Outcomes Pty Ltd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Ballot Result 

 
Total Eligible Voters:  1 

Total Participated:  1 

 

1 out of 1 have answered all questions  100.0%  

Final Ballot Audit: Wednesday, 29 January 2025 at 10.05am AWST 

 

 

Australian Manufacturi ng1 Workers'' U nio,n Protected Action Ballot ( B202 5128) 

Voters: 1 

Tota l Pa rticipated: 1 (100.0%) 

CiVS 
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3. Questions and Results 
 

Question 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Question 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In suppo:rt of reaching an enterprise agreement with your ,emp!loyer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industrial action by AMWU members again.st 
y,our employer, wh ich may involve taking sepa rately, concurrently and/or 
consecutiiv,ely any or alll t he actions set out below: 

1., An un limited number of 1 hour stoppages of work? 

■ Yes -1 (100%) 

■ Nlo - 0 (0%} 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your ,emp!loyer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industrial action by AMWU members aga in.st 
your employer, which may involve t ak ing separately, concu rr,entlly and/or 
consecut ively any or alll t he actions set out below: 

2. An u n I imited number of 2 hour stoppages of work? 

■ Yes -1 (100%} 

■ No - 0 (0%} 
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Question 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 4 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

111 support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your ,employer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industrial action by AMWILJ members against 
y,our ,employer, which may invo!lve taking separately, concu rrently and/or 
consecutiv,ely any or al I t he acti 011s set out below: 

3 .. An un limited number of 3 hour stoppages of work? 

■ Yes - 1 (100%) 

■ INo - 0 (0%) 

111 .support of m acliling an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected indust rial action by AMWU members aga inst 
your employer, wh ich may invo!lve taking Siepa rately, concurr,entlly and/or 
consecut ively any or alll t he actions set out below: 

4! .. An u n I imited nurn ber of 4 hour stoppages of work? 

■ Yes - 1 (100%) 

■ No - 0 (0%) 
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Question 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 6 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

111 support of re,ad,ing an enterprise agreement with your ,empiloyer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected indust rial action by AMWU membe·rs aga inst 
y-our ,employer, wh iich may involve taking s,eparately, concurrentlly and/or 
consecut iively any or all the acti ans set out below: 

5 .. An un limited number of 8 hour stoppages of work? 

■ Yes -1 (100%) 

■ No - 0 (0%} 

In suppo:rt of re.ach ing an enterprise agreement with your emplloye r, do you 
endorse the taking of protected ind ustria I action by AMWU members aga inst 
your employer, which may involve taking s,epa rately, concurr,entl'y and/or 
consecutively any or alll t he actions set out below: 

6 .. An unlimited number of 12 hour stoppages of worlk? 

■ Yes -1 (100%} 

■ Nlo - 0 (0%) 
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Question 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 8 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

111 support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your empiloye r, do you 
endorse the taking of protected ind ust ria I action by AMWU members against 
y,our employer, wh ich may invo lve t aking separately, concu rrently and/or 
consecutively any or alll t he actions set out below: 

7 .. An un limited number of 24 hour stoppages of work? 

■ Yes -1 (100%) 

■ INlo - 0 (0%) 

111 support of reachiing an enterprise agreement with your ,employer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected indust rial action by AMWU members aga inst 
your employer, which may invdlve t aking s,eparat,ely, concurrently and/or 
consecut ively any or alll t he acti ans set out below: 

8 .. An unlimited numbe·r of 48 hour stoppages of worlk? 

■ Yes -1 (100%) 

■ No - 0 (0%) 
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Question 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 10 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In .suppo:rt of rnaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industrial action by AMWILJ members aga inst 
your employer, wh iich may involve taking Siepa rately, concurr,entlry, and/or 
consecutively any or alll t he acti ans set out below: 

9 .. An mi limited number of 72 hour stoppages of worlk? 

■ Yes -1 (100%) 

■ No - 0 (0%} 

111 .support of rnach iing an enterprise agreement w ith your employer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industrial action by AMWILJ members aga inst 
your employer, wh iich may involve taking separately, concurrent lry, and/or 
consecutrvely any or al I t he acti ans set out below: 

10. An un limited nurnber of stoppages of work for a period of one week? 

■ Yes -1 (100%} 

■ Nlo - 0 (0%) 
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